
 

 

Corporate Affairs Department  

Chief Executive Office 

Tel: +353 1 4103833 

+353 1 4103002 

Email: reps@stjames.ie 

25 September 2023 

 

Deputy Roisin Shortall  

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 
Re: PQ 38044/23 – genetic testing  

 

Dear Deputy Shortall, 

I refer to PQ 38044/23 in relation to the number of people who have undergone genetic testing in St James's 
Hospital for each of the years 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022 and to date in 2023. 

 

Please see below the data you requested.  

 

Year: 2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 2023 Q1/Q2 

New Patient’s 
Tested: 751 1041 797 1079 766 421 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms Aisling Collins 

Interim Chief Operations Officer 


